Shannon DuonL

From: Terry Nosaty <i .-
Sent: April 27, 2022 9:58 AM
To: Shannon Duong

I have chosen this site because of it's proximity to my house and the land is already cleared, any other location
would require the removal of many trees. I have contacted the owner of my neighboring property and have their
approval of my building plans. Their contact information is as follows Travis Whittingham and Christopher
Lemon B T




